
Tagajo High School “Setting Up Tsunami Height Sign” 

 

Tagajo high school set up “Tsunami height sign” around telephone poles in Tagajo, 

Miyagi. Tsunami height sign was set up by some students of Miyagi Prefecture Tagajo 

High School to show the height of the tsunami which occurred on March 11, 2011.  

There are many places where you see this sign. This activity has continued since 2012 

by Tagajo high school. To date, it has been put on about 150 locations. 

First, Tagajo students needed to explain about the meaning of this activity to 

Residents' association. They understand our activity saying “We feel sad whenever we 

remember the Tsunami, but if high school students want to pass on it to the future, we’ll 

support it” 

We have made a lot of effort in this activity, and this summer as well, we set up some 

signs in Tagajo. This activity makes sure that many people remember the Great East Japan 

Earthquake, and we think it’s important for us to continue this activity.  


